
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE MAKING 

 

Arkansas State Highway Commission  

Restore Sign Visibility Policy (RSVP) 

 

 The Arkansas State Highway Commission hereby gives notice of its intent to adopt the 

Restore Sign Visibility Policy (RSVP). 

 The purpose of this policy is to establish procedures whereby sign owners may obtain 

permits from the Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department to restore the visibility 

to their signs from adjacent State Highways. 

 Copies of the proposed Restore Sign Visibility Policy may be obtained by writing the 

Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department, Jeff Ingram, Beautification Section 

Head, Environmental Division, P.O. Box 2261, Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-2261, by calling 

(501) 569-2088 or by visiting the website of the Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 

Department, www.arkansashighways.com and look under upcoming events.  A public hearing 

will be held on these regulations on March 8, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. in the Auditorium of the 

Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department, 10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, AR 

72209. 

 Written or oral comments, views, or statements regarding the proposed policy should be 

submitted by March 8, 2013 to Jeff Ingram, Beautification Section Head, Environmental 

Division, P.O. Box 2261, Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-2261.  Oral comments may be made by 

contacting Jeff Ingram at (501) 569-2088. 

 

 

http://www.arkansashighways.com/

